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   http://rcmsar.com/ 

http://www.stolen

boats.ca/ 

 

The Royal Canadian Marine Search and Rescue – Station 10 Richmond, is requesting the public’s 

assistance in identifying two tenders that have recently been recovered in the Strait of Georgia area 

off Richmond BC. RCMSAR units throughout the BC coast are actively on the water prepared to 

respond to marine emergencies. Stolen Boats Canada recommends that owners of tenders and small 

craft mark their contact phone number, and that of an emergency contact, on their vessel to assist 

search and rescue units to contact owners of vessels found adrift in order to determine if a search for 

missing persons is required.  Please contact RCM-SAR Station 10 at http://rcmsar10.org/ if you can 

assist in identifying these vessels and learn how you can help support the RCM-SAR program. 

 

 

 

 

 

JRCC Tasking 2017-1459 Located in Strait of Georgia near T 14 

          JRCC Tasking 2017-1702 
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